
 
 
 
 
  

 

NEWBERRY HIGH SCHOOL 
 GRADUATION INSTRUCTIONS 

 
 

 
 
Graduation Rehearsal will be on Thursday, May 30th at 9:45 a.m. at the University of 
Florida, Stephen C. O'Connell Center.  Please be on time as we need everyone at 
rehearsal who is going to walk. A bus will be at the school at 9:00 a.m. for any students 
who need transportation. IF YOU ARE NOT AT REHEARSAL, YOU WILL NOT BE 
ABLE TO PARTICIPATE. Please contact the Front Office with any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Caps and gowns will be distributed on Thursday, May 16th at Newberry High School 
after the Senior video in the auditorium.  
 
Seniors should arrive to graduation no later than 6:00 p.m.  Graduates will enter the 
facility through Gate 4 and will head downstairs to Orange Room 1450. Graduation will 
begin at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
Important:  Seniors who remain on the debt list need to clear their debt or they will not 
receive their diploma.   
 

  


